
March 10, 2025  फाल्गनु – शकु्ल पक्ष, एकादशी
   �वक्रम सम्वत २०८१ 

 

National Stock Exchange of India 
Limited 
“Exchange Plaza”  
Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Code: GHCL 

 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda Building, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Code: 500171 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Intimation for reminder letter sent to shareholders for claiming unclaimed 
dividend 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation, 2015 (“SEBI Regulations”), we would like to inform that the Company has 
sent a reminder letter to the eligible shareholders on March 7, 2025, requesting 
them to claim the dividend(s)  who have not claimed their dividend(s) for financial 
year 2017-18. A copy of reminder letter is enclosed herewith for your reference. 

Copy of this notice shall also be available on the website of BSE Limited 
(www.bseindia.com/corporates), National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
(www.nseindia.com/corporates) and on the website of the Company 
(https://www.ghcl.co.in  ) 

You are requested to kindly take note of the same and please also take suitable action 
for dissemination of this information. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully  

For GHCL Limited 

Bhuwneshwar Mishra 
VP-Sustainability & Company Secretary 
Membership No. :F5330  

Enl. Copy of reminder letter 

http://www.bseindia.com/corporates
http://www.nseindia.com/corporates
https://www.ghcl.co.in/
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